
 

 

 
SGA SRR invites the Middlebury community to stand in solidarity with sexual 

assault survivors on Tuesday, May 1st : 

- Wear a black awareness ribbon all-day on Tuesday, May 1st (to be 
distributed on Tues, by the swipe-in counters of Ross/ Proctor dining 

halls)* 
- Visit SGA SRR’s interactive art display in front of Wilson Hall and leave 

your thoughts! 
- Attend IHH’s storytelling event to hear the stories of survivors on 

campus: 8 PM in Wilson Hall (5/1)** 
-  

 

 

Supporting Survivors 
: 




